
 

 
8th Annual CPE Conference Hosted by the  

Baylor Graduate Accounting Students 
November 8, 2024 

We invite you to join us for a day of free CPE at Baylor's Foster Campus on Friday, 
November 8, 2024. Sessions will run from 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m., with Check-In from 
8:00 - 8:30 a.m.  The CPE Conference Theme is "Being Trusted and Relevant 
Advisors." 
 
If you would like a lunch, please register by October 31. 

 Each participant can earn up to 6 hours of free CPE credit. 
 You are welcome to participate in as much or as little of the conference as you'd like. 

Please direct any questions to Dr. Jason MacGregor by email to jason_macgregor@baylor.edu. 

Learning Objectives: 
1) Ways for CPAs to stay relevant 
2) Ways for CPAs to enhance decision-making 
3) Ways for CPAs to foster trust and lose trust 
Topics range from tax to AI issues.  There are NO PREREQUISITES. However, you will need a 
computer. You may earn up to 6 hours of CPE credit.  See the Eventbrite link for more information, 
including parking. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-8th-annual-cpe-conference-hosted-by-baylor-accounting-
graduate-students-tickets-1027251405607 


